
 

 

 

 

Girls’ Basketball Gala Day 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Who: Your child has been selected to represent Burke Ward at the Girls’ Basketball Gala Day.  

Date:    Wednesday, 25 September 2024 

Time:    9:30am (approx.) students travel by bus to the venue. 

 2:30pm (approx.) students return to school. 

Students will travel to and from the event by bus and will be required to pay $4 (with the school 

subsidising the remaining cost). Students will meet at school and the bus will leave Burke Ward at 

approximately 9.00am and return around 2.30pm. 

Venue: R.K. Sanderson Basketball Stadium 

Food: Recess and lunch. Canteen available serving hot food and snacks. Bring lots of water!  

Medical Devices: Asthma puffer (if necessary)  

Clothing: Students will need to wear their red Burke Ward t-shirt, black shorts and appropriate 

footwear. Students will change into BWPS basketball singlets for the day only.  

Personal injury statement  

I can confirm that I understand that, in the event of injury, no personal injury insurance cover is 

provided by the NSW Department of Education for students in relation to school sporting activities, 

physical education lessons or any other school activity.  

Concussion acknowledgement   

If my child is diagnosed with concussion at any time, I must inform the school and provide a medical 

clearance to support their return to sport and physical activity. If my child experiences a suspected 

concussion during a school activity, they will be removed from the activity and medical follow-up 

recommended.  

If you have any questions please contact Ms Kunkler at the school by calling the office on (08) 8088 

4700. 

Permission note and money ($4 bus fare) need to be returned by Wednesday, 18 September.  

Ms Megan Kunkler               Kate Hogg 

Team Manager      Principal 

 

Permission note and money ($4 bus fare) need to be returned by Wednesday, 18 September 2024.  

 



Girls Basketball Gala Day 2024 

Permission Note 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________ of class _________________ to 

attend the Girls Basketball Gala Day on Wednesday, 25 September 2024, at the R.K. Sanderson 

Basketball Stadium. I understand travel to and from the event is by bus and I have enclosed $4. 

• I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current 

NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies 

and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed 

to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not 

attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health 

orders.  

• I can confirm that I understand that, in the event of injury, no personal injury insurance cover 

is provided by the NSW Department of Education for students in relation to school sporting 

activities, physical education lessons or any other school activity.   

• If my child is diagnosed with concussion at any time, I must inform the school and provide a 

medical clearance to support their return to sport and physical activity. If my child experiences 

a suspected concussion during a school activity, they will be removed from the activity and 

medical follow-up recommended.  

• I affirm that, to the best of my knowledge, my child/ward has no medical condition or injury 

that places him/her at risk by participating in this sport activity.  

• In the event of any accident or illness, I authorise the obtaining, on my behalf, of an ambulance 

and any such medical assistance that my child/ward may require. I accept full responsibility 

for expenses incurred.  

 

Signed _________________________________  Date ____________________ 

 

Permission note and money ($4 bus fare) need to be returned by Wednesday, 18 September 2024.  

 


